Dear Colleague,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the review of your program is complete, and is
officially included in the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Service’s National Registry of
Evidence-based Programs and Practices (NREPP). Please accept the enclosed certificate of
recognition marking the successful conclusion of your review.

Now that your program is posted on our Web site, you may choose to provide us with limited updates
to the summary going forward by contacting us at nrepp@manilaconsulting.net. Information that is
tied to the Quality of Research or Readiness for Dissemination reviews cannot be changed (e.g.,
program description, outcomes, ratings, strengths and weaknesses). The following may be accepted:
updates to contact information; revisions to Implementation History (such as adding new
implementation sites in the U.S. or abroad) and Adaptations sections; updates to Costs; the addition
of new studies to Replications; and the addition of publication information for articles that were
accepted by a journal or in press at the time of NREPP review and have since been published. All
updates must be submitted or approved by you, as the Principal, and are subject to review and
approval by NREPP staff.

On behalf of our review staff and the entire NREPP team, thank you for contributing your time and
attention to making the review of your program a success. We appreciate your valuable contribution
to the Registry. If you have questions or wish to provide any feedback regarding your experience with
NREPP, please do not hesitate to contact us at nreppi@manilaconsulting.net or 1-866-436-7377.

Sincerely,
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Stephen E. Gardner, PhD

Program Review Manager

National Registry of Evidence-based Programs and Practices (NREPP)
MANILA Consulting Group, Inc.



